Pure Country Backhoe

780-210-8042

ATTN: Council

LSD: Lakefront Properties
Re: Fiberglass tanks
Date: November 20 2015

| have recently received notification that fiberglass tanks were not allowed on lakefront properties! To my
understanding precast is the preferred tank to use as there is a concern of leaching into the soil and migrating to the
lake.

| have used precast tanks in the past from ALL manufacturers and in 75% of the cases the tank manufacture must
come out at least once to repair the leak. Yes the repairs are done to cisterns only as no one cares if the holding tank
leaks. Both tanks are the same for water or sewage the only difference is one outlet is blocked off.

We have had a great amount of costumers wanting something other than concrete this is why | am now installing
fiberglass tanks.

Fiberglass is used in many different industries for the reason they last longer and don’t leak. The tanks | use are
100% seamless tanks they are not bolted or joined in any way.

It is the main reason for my company to use fiberglass tanks. | am requesting that the bylaw be amended to allow
fiberglass tanks be to be installed on lake front properties or that | can go forward with installing these tanks on lake
front properties in the future.

Yours Truly
Ray Suvak



